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2018 Kid Captain Day

Dear Highland Elementary Staff, Students, Parents, Guardians-

One of the students at Highland Elementary has been selected as a
Kid Captain for the lowa Hawkeyes. Our Kid Captain will be joining the
Hawks on the field September 15% for their home game against UNL

Please join us on Friday September 14™ by wearing Hawkeye gear to
celebrate this joyous occasion for our student. GO HAWKS!
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